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Table Tennis England is verifying the final ranking run for the 2018/19 season and intends to republish the lists by
the end of the month.

A small number of discrepancies came to light after publication of the rankings earlier this month, which could
not have been foreseen before the run was published.

In transferring from the old rankings platform to the new one powered by Sport:80, we have been attempting to
automate some calculations which were previously carried out manually. However, it became clear after
publication that some minor adjustments were required to ensure the rankings were accurate before the
2018/19 season could be finalised.

Once the necessary adjustments have been made and checked, the list will be republished. Due to the
automation of the new system, we still anticipate some minor variances caused by rounding up or down of
calculations.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and we will release the finalised rankings as soon as possible.
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